
Dear Supervisors,  

 

I am concerned with the Phase 3 10% passing; my concerns are rooted in the current drought 

situation, as well as the overall increase of traffic through our small towns. I realize that we will 

benefit from more revenue, however I'm not convinced that this is the most manageable way to 

do so.  

 

Thank you for your thoughtful decisions,  

Melissa Miles 

 


